
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Nursery Farm Trip - Wednesday 26th June 
 
A kind reminder for any outstanding monetary contributions towards the cost of 
the trip (£14.10) to be brought into school or sent through the Parentpay system 
asap. 
 
For your information, on the day of the trip: 
 
Please arrive at school between 8.30 – 8.45am. 
 
We are leaving school at 9.15am on a double decker bus. The journey will take 
around 45 minutes. 
 
Please dress your child appropriately for the weather and the venue. Remember 
sun hats, sun cream, rain coats, and sensible footwear with socks as we will be 
also be using the indoor soft play area. 
 
If you feel your child may require medication whilst on the trip then please speak 
with a member of the nursery team and arrangements will be made accordingly. 
 
Please note that a trained first aider will be present at all times. 
 
Each child (and adult) on the trip will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink. 
Please send your child’s lunch in a labelled throw away bag so this can be 
disposed of. If you would like your child to have a school packed lunch this can 
be arranged with the kitchen staff; please let a member of the nursery staff know 
if this is the case. The cost for this would be £1.60 
 
We may need to ask for additional adults to help us on the day, once numbers are 
finalised we will have a clearer idea of ratio. Any adults who may be attending 
will receive details of the day on the morning of the trip. 
 
We will be leaving the farm at 2.30pm and returning to school for approximately 
3.00-3.15pm. 
 
Keep your fingers crossed for fine weather! 
 
Nursery Team 


